
Welcome Wherever 

Our next St. Peterõs Family Breakfast will be on Sunday, November 13 serving from 8 to noon.  Come out and join us 
and get to know your neighbors!  It will be the same sausage, rolls and cheesy potatoes at the same price!  We are looking 

for more volunteers including families to help serve food and in the dining room. 



 

 


